
The Arches Community Primary School  

Welcome to Year 5 



All about Year 5 

Our PE days are on Mondays (inside) and Thursdays 

(outside). 

Please can the children come to school with their 

PE kits and we will get changed in school. Please 

ensure all uniform and PE kit is named.  

 

For PE lessons, you will need:  

• A plain white or purple t shirt 

• Plain black shorts, joggers or leggings 

• Trainers 

• Arches hoody or plain hoody 

No large logos are permitted.  

On Tuesday afternoon, the class will be taught by 

Mrs Probert during Mr Winter’s PPA time.  

Homework will be sent out on a Thursday and is ex-

pected to be returned by Tuesday. There is a home-

work club to support children every Monday after 

school until 16:10.  

 



The Year 5 team 

Mr Winter—Class Teacher 

Miss Brewster—Teaching Assistant 

Miss Jones —Teaching Assistant 

Miss Whelan —Teaching Assistant 

Mrs Probert—Science Teacher (Tuesday PM) 

Things to look forward to this term 

We have our class assembly on Friday 19th Sep-

tember 

22nd September—School Photographs 

16th October— PC Andy Kevan Parent Cyber Safety 

talk. 

22nd October—Future selves celebration day. 

22nd October (PM) - Parent’s Evening 

4th December—Christmas Tingle 



This term we will be learning: 

In English, our texts are When we walked on the Moon 

and Farther. We will be writing  an Exploration Narrative, 

a Formal Mission Log and a Setting Narrative. 

In grammar, we will be focusing on: 

• The difference between vocabulary of informal 

speech and vocabulary appropriate to formal speech 

and writing  

• Relative clauses beginning with who, which, where, 

when, whose, that or an omitted relative pronoun. 

• Indicate degrees of possibility using modal verbs and 

adverbs  

In maths, we will be working on: 

• Place Value - Partitioning numbers, number lines, 

rounding up and down. 

• Addition and Subtraction—multi-step addition and 

subtraction problems  

• Fractions—converting, adding, subtracting, mixed 

numbers and improper fractions. 

• Multiplication and Division—factors, prime numbers, 

square and cube numbers.  



This term we will be learning: 

In science, our topics are Earth and Space and the Life 

Cycle.  

In computing, we will be learning about Computing Sys-

tems and Networks and Creating Media.  

In RE, we will be learning about Islam; looking at the five 

Pillars of Islam and a Muslim’s way of life. I 

In history, we will be learning about the Anglo-Saxons 

and Vikings.  

In French, we will be learning about My Family and Pre-

senting Myself.  

In art and design, we will be learning about Frida Kahlo 

concluding with a self-portrait.  

In Physical Education we will be learning Dance, Football 

and touch Rugby.  

In D&T, we will be learning about textiles with the final 

piece being Christmas related.  

  

If you have any questions regarding anything above, 

please feel free to call the school on 01244 981744 . 

 


